
My intervention in the Subsidy Control
Bill

Rt Hon Sir John Redwood MP (Wokingham) (Con): Would it not in future be
possible for the Government, when offering a subsidy to companies, to specify
that they need to meet certain labour standards so that the subsidies regime
would apply?

Paul Scully, Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State, Department for Business,
Energy and Industrial Strategy: Again, that is up to the public authorities.
The whole point about this regime is that it is a loose, permissive
framework, rather than something more onerous which adds layer upon layer to
recreate the EU state aid system. None the less, I would expect that, again,
because of value for money and good governance, any public authority, whether
national Government, local government or another public body, would expect to
have exactly that kind of criteria—
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